PORT OF HARLINGEN AUTHORITY
HARLINGEN, TX
2022RAILROAD IMPROVEMENTS
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Port of Harlingen is requesting bids for the REPLACEMENT OF DOCK
8 along the Arroyo Colorado within the Port of Harlingen turning
basin. To request a bid packet please email Walker Smith, walker@
portofharlingen.com and Zachary Hessel, zhessel@Ija.com.

Bidders are requested to return their proposals to Walker Smith,
walker@portofharlingen.com and Zachary Hessel, zhessel@lja.com
no later than 4:00 pm CST on January 16, 2024. Email submissions are
accepted and preferred.

A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on January 9, 2024 at 10:00 AM
at the Port of Harlingen office located at 24633 Port Rd, Harlingen TX 78550.

The Commission of the Port of Harlingen Authority reserves the right to
reject any and all bids.




